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Healthy Start Stakeholder Interview Recruitment Email Invitation
Dear [NAME],

Thank you for your participation in the Health Resources and Services Administration’s (HRSA) Maternal and Child Health Bureau (MCHB) Healthy Start program. HRSA is currently conducting a national evaluation of the Healthy Start program to obtain evidence of how well the program is doing. HRSA has hired Westat, an independent research firm, to conduct this evaluation.

As part of the Healthy Start program evaluation, Westat staff would like to conduct interviews with project and administrative staff to collect information on your program’s activities/services, community partners, challenges, and accomplishments. The interview will take about 45 minutes. Please let me know which day and time works best to schedule the interview.

If you have any questions, please contact our Study Support Team by email at HSEvalSupport@westat.com or by phone at [insert phone number].


Kind regards,

[WESTAT STAFF]

